
LEGAL NOTICE 
(To appear in the Record Journal on June 25, 2021) 

 
At the Regular Meeting of the Historic District Commission held on Monday, June 21, 
2021, the following decisions were rendered: 

 
The application of Lauren Backman, for a Certificate of Appropriateness for installing a 
Central Air Conditioner Condensing Unit, property located at 108 Cornwall Avenue, 
Cheshire, CT  06410, which work is specifically detailed and available for review in the 
Cheshire Planning Department, 84 South Main Street, Cheshire, CT  06410, was 
approved with stipulations. 
 
The application of David Majeski, for a Certificate of Appropriateness for replacing an 
exterior door as well as a rotting porch with composite materials appropriate to style, 
located at 69 Cornwall Avenue, Cheshire, CT 06410, which work is specifically detailed 
and available for review in the Cheshire Planning Department, 84 South Main Street, 
Cheshire, CT 06410, was approved with stipulations  
 
The application of Ricciardi Builders, LLC., for a Certificate of Appropriateness for 
replacing rotted window shutters with plastic ones, property located on 219 South Main 
Street, Cheshire, CT 06410, which work is specifically detailed and available for review 
in the Cheshire Planning Department, 84 South Main Street, Cheshire, CT 06410, was 
continued to July 12, 2021 at 7:30 p.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted: 
 
 
 
Lisa Franco, Clerk 
Cheshire Historic District Commission 
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